
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

Moorebank High School will be launching its SENTRAL PARENT APP. 

The purpose of the sentral parent app is to improve and ensure ongoing communication with our 
community. The data from our parent surveys over the years has indicated that parents would like 
more communication with the school in regards to their child. 

To address this we are launching this app as it is designed for parents to be more informed about 
their child/ward while at school. This app makes it very easy to monitor different aspects of your 
child’s education and interact with our school. 

Posts will include information about teaching and learning, upcoming events, assessment 
notifications and student achievements. 

Attached is a flyer with detailed information about the app and how it will be made available to 
parents, 

I strongly recommend the app and I hope that parents will choose to download it onto their chosen 
device so that we can continue to be connected and support the best possible outcomes for our 
children. 

Kind regards, 

Vally Grego 

Principal 
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